Talk on Jewish Immigration: The View from Maine

On Thursday, Oct. 27 at 7 p.m, Rabbi David Freidenreich will speak on Jewish immigration to Maine at the Penobscot
School, 28 Gay Street, Rockland. His talk is sponsored by the 2017 Camden Conference Refugees and Global Migration:
Humanitys Crisis. Suggested donation, $10. FMI contact the Penobscot School: 207-594-1084.

Millions of Jews left their homes in search of a better future during the nineteenth and twentieth centuries. Many chose to
immigrate to America. Although Maine was not an especially popular destination for Jewish immigrants, the experiences of
Jewish new Mainers both before and after their arrival reflect broader dynamics in the history of Jewish immigration.
Comparison with other groups of new Mainers also yields valuable insights into the challenges and opportunities that
immigrants have encountered in our state. Come learn more about the history of Jews in Maine at Rabbi Freidenreichs talk.
All are welcome.
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